
 

June 1, 2017 (Updated June 22, 2017) 

Announcement 1386 

 
Attention All Providers:   

Nevada Medicaid Provider Web Portal (PWP) Upgrade          

to Implement on June 26, 2017 

Hewlett Packard Enterprise, in partnership with the Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP), is 

currently working on upgrading the Nevada Medicaid Provider Web Portal (PWP) from version 4.0 to version 5.0.  

The upgrade will be implemented on June 26, 2017. 

Nevada Medicaid Provider Web Portal upgrades will include: 

 increased role-based security features 

 simplified, one-page Create Prior Authorization process 

 ability to upload and submit Prior Authorization Reconsiderations  

Once the upgrade is implemented, Dental/Orthodontia, Adult Day Health Care (ADHC) and Personal 

Care Services (PCS) providers will be able to generate a prior authorization request via the Provider Web Portal. 

The upgrade will also provide PCS providers with the ability to upload and submit requests for Update Visit 

(annual), Significant Change in Condition, Temporary Service Authorization, Cancel Authorization, One-Time 

Service, Information Only, Self-Directed Skilled Services and Transfers. 

For assistance in preparing for the implementation of the Provider Web Portal upgrade and using the Provider Web 

Portal, please review the PCS, Prior Authorization and Web Portal Upgrade Frequently Asked Questions. 

 

 

Please see Web Announcement 1396 

for an updated implementation date. 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/Portal_Upgrade_FAQ.pdf
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_1396_20170622.pdf

